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Notice to Mariners 045.2018 Dated 09.08.2018

Submerged Electricity Cables

Mariners are advised that the Port has been notified by Orsted that sections of
the windfarm electricity cables passing through the Port of Boston Area of
Jurisdiction are laying exposed on the seabed or are shallow buried.

Caution should be taken when engaging in any activity which may lead to
contact with the seabed in the vicinity of the cables marked on BA Charts 108
and 1200.

It is expected that accurate positions will be made available to the port and
when this happens, an updated Notice will be issued and the Port will consider
mitigation measures.

Harbour Master
Port of Boston Ltd



